
Robertswood Nursery News  06.03.20 
          

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week the children enjoyed listening to the story ‘Lazy Ozzie’. We discussed that Ozzie 
thought he was wise so he tricked his mum by saying that he had reached the ground by flying.  
But Ozzie didn’t realise that his mum was watching him and that Ozzie had got all his friends to 
help him such as the high horse and the not-so-high-cow. We then talked about size and we 
played a game to find who was the tallest and who was the shortest in the class. 
 
During the week the children had lots of opportunity to talk about different sized objects and I 
was very impressed when they put all the worms and the other animals in the correct sized 
order, some were big and small some were tall and short. 
 
On Wednesday the children had lots of fun on the Life Bus. We talked about how we keep our 
bodies clean and healthy and the children got to meet Harold the giraffe. They helped to wash 
Harold and they even cleaned his teeth. The children listened well and sat beautifully while they 
were on the bus and I am very proud of all of them. Well done nursery!  
 
 
This week instead of going to the library in small groups we all went together. We had a lovely 
time looking at all the different books and discussing the pictures. They all took care of the books 
and were very quiet. Great work nursery!       
 
 
Next Week 

 
Our book of the week will be ‘Duck in the Truck’    
 
Our sound of the week ‘e’ 
 
Our numbers of the week will continue to be 0-10 
 
We will be doing lots of messy play 
  
We will be making a fruit salad and will be practising their cutting skills. 
If anyone has any spare fruit such as strawberries or grapes etc please could you bring it into nursery 
so the children can have a variety of fruits to cut. Many thanks 
 

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


